
 
 

DATE: May 14, 2014 
 

AGENDA ITEM # 4 

 
TO:    Parks & Recreation Commission 
 
FROM:   Beverly Tucker, Staff Liaison 
 
SUBJECT:   Naturescape 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:    
 
Receive Committee progress report 
 

 
BACKGROUND 
 

The Naturescape Committee comprised of Commissioners Tooley and Baron are preparing 
a proposal for a new Capital Improvement Project to create a “Naturescape” children’s play 
area in an existing park. 
 
Following the Committee’s report to the PARC in March, the Commission requested that 
the Committee evaluate three additional City-owned parcels as potential sites and more fully 
develop next steps for moving the proposal forward.   
 
DISCUSSION 
 
The Committee completed evaluations of the three suggested City-owned parcels: the 
undeveloped section of Heritage Oaks Park, the vacant lot adjacent to the Woodland Library 
and the two corner lots of the Fremont Avenue and Grant Road intersections. The 
Committee also outlined more detailed next steps. 
 
The Committee’s progress report is outlined in two attachments to this report. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attachments: 
 

1. Naturescape Status - May 2014 
2. Naturescape Site Update – May 6, 2014 



 
 

DATE: May 14, 2014 
 

AGENDA ITEM # 4 

 
 


